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MEMORANDUM

TO:	All Principals

FROM:	Jason Pitts,  Director of Budget
	
SUBJECT:	2014-2015 School Financial Report
	

Section 1010.215 of the Florida Statutes requires school districts to report to parents and to the public certain financial information in the form of a yearly school financial report addendum.  The 2014-2015 School Financial Report Addendum has now been added to your individual school’s website.  In order to comply with the statute requiring us to properly notify parents of the availability of this report we are requesting that you include the location of the report in your next monthly newsletter or school communication.  Please also include that paper copies are available at school site and district office.

Instructions for viewing the 2014-2015 School Financial Report are:  

1) www.polk-fl.net .

2) Proceed to “Schools”. Select Desired School. 

3) 2014-2015 – School Financial Report.  (Click here to view report).

Thank you for your assistance in complying with the Statute requiring parental notification.        If you have any questions,  please contact Wei Li in Finance at extension (57252).
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